
 

Key stage 2 information for September (Y3,4,5 and 

Y6) 

Thank you for your support over the past academic year, we are 

looking forward to the new school year and have just put together a 

few reminders for you ready for September. 

 

School starts on Monday 4th September 

New school start time: 8:45am 

Doors open at 8:35am 

Gates open at 8:30am – Please remember parents/carers are 

responsible for their child until 8:35am when the doors are opened.  

All late children must be brought to the school office to be signed in 

by a parent/carer. 

Children arriving on bikes should have a safety helmet and a lock to 

secure their bike- without this equipment, bikes will not be allowed. 

All junior children (Year 3-Year 6) should wait on the Junior 

playground.  Children will be collected by a member of staff at 

8:35am.  Please look out for the class sign so the children know 

where to line up. 

Please remember we have a school uniform policy, if you are 

struggling with providing this, we have plenty of preloved uniform 

which parents have kindly donated.  Please contact the school office. 

We look forward to seeing you in September 


